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netball course
Our netball girls were invited to attend a clinic at LTT High
School last weekend. Eleven of our children were able to
attend, accompanied by Mrs. Pretorius and Coach Melody.
The feedback was very positive, and we look forward to
strengthening our teams with this initiative.

Dear Parents

SPORT

For the
love of 

Dance crew
Our Dance Crew performed for the high school at assembly this week. A polished performance demonstrating
how much can be achieved in two short weeks. As we were only two weeks from the start of mid-year exams it
was a fitting parallel for our children.

matric pullover 
The white Matric Pullovers were eventually delivered, and our Grade 12s are wearing them with pride.

Due to the inclement weather in Benoni this weekend,
the hosting school has postponed the festival scheduled
for the preparatory school. 

As a result, the high school festival has been postponed
to next term – date still to be confirmed.

edugro winter sport festival



Our Grade 8 pupils, divided into groups to deliver
information on Venda culture around four categories –
origin, culture, attire and food. 

We invited external and internal members of our community
to assess the presentations. Our children put a lot of effort
into their presentations, the top performer for each category
was identified.

An information session was held of Tuesday evening
this week for our Grade 9 parents and pupils. 

Ms. van Aswegen, the Customer Relations Marketer
for Eduvos gave a helpful presentation focusing on
cognitive aptitude and interests when selecting subject
combinations for the Further Education and Training
(FET) phase of schooling. 

In addition, the Grade 10 elective subject teachers gave
a summary of the value and significance of each
subject to assist pupils and parents in their selection.

It was indeed a lengthy evening but worthwhile for
those who were able to attend.

A copy of the presentation will be emailed to our
Grade 9 parents.

The council departed Ridgeway College early Friday morning
for Magoebaskloof Adventures. Beautiful scenery welcomed
our council members upon arrival. Team building activities
and obstacle courses were the order of the day.

Pupils and teachers had little sleep on Friday night – our tents
down by the river were particularly cold. Despite a chilly
evening, our children were exceptionally well behaved and
had a fun time bonding.

Believe in Yourself....

·  Sat 21 May
Gr 12 Saturday Class 
(Mathematics / Mathematical Literacy)

·  Tue 31 May
Mid-Year Exams Commence

upcoming dates..

tshivenda presentations

council camp

grade 9 subject info evening

Dr. G.W Elliott
K I N D  R E G A R D S

EXECUTIVE HEAD
head@ridgewaycollege.co.za

The exam timetable has been updated to include the
Xitsonga and Tshivenda papers. Attached for those
children who write these papers.

exam timetable

Winter uniform
The black woolen pantyhose for our girls are
available from our uniform shop @ R80- p/pair.


